
 

 
 
 
20th September, 2019 

    Read, Write, Inc 
    Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to come into school and learn how to 
further develop your child’s reading ability. Reading is one of the most important 
skills your child will need to learn and provides a foundation for all other areas of 
the National Curriculum. We will be hosting a meeting for all parents to attend 
where you will access the knowledge/information required to help your child read. 
The parent meeting will take place on Wednesday 9th October at 9am and we 
hope to see as many parents as possible. Following this, we would like to invite 
you to reading workshops each half term, which will be run in school by Sabina 
Awan.   
 
In order for a child to become an ‘expert reader’, it takes approximately 10,000 
hours of reading - this can be developed even further with your help by reading: 
with them and to them. Further information and resources for the programme are 
available via the link on our website under the headings ‘Parents’ and then 
‘Phonics’. 
 
I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support and for helping your 
child to learn and develop their reading even further. I am sure you will agree, your 
child’s learning and development is a priority and with your support at home, your 
child will reach their full potential. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
  

Mrs H Hutchinson  
  Head of Lower School  


